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Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are having a productive and enjoyable semester and are looking forward to a well-deserved holiday 

break. I am writing with an update.   
 
As you know, Jim Bachraty, who served Daemen faithfully for 30 years, passed away in September from a rare form 

of cancer. He was a devoted member of the Daemen community and 


